
  

NSW Department of Planning, Industry & Environment 
Level 49 | 19 Martin Place | Sydney NSW 2000 

landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au  ABN: 72 189 919 072 
 

 
 
OUT19/17098 
 
Melanie Hollis 
NSW Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
 
melanie.hollis@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
Dear Ms Hollis 
 

Mangoola Coal Continued Operations Project (SSD-864 2) - 
Response to Submissions 

 
 
I refer to your email of 19 December 2019 to the Department of Planning, Industry and 
Environment (DPIE) Water and the Natural Resources Access Regulator (NRAR) about the 
above matter.  

The following advice for you to consider is from DPIE Water and NRAR. Please note the 
Department of Primary Industries (DPI) and Crown Lands now provide a separate response. 
 
NRAR recommends that the Draft Conditions include the following: 
 

• Big Flat Creek is to be remediated and rehabilitated at the conclusion of the proposed 
extension and be conducted in accordance with A Rehabilitation Manual for Australian 
Streams, Cooperative Centre for Catchment Hydrology, Land and Water Resources 
Research and Development Corporation, 2000.   

 
 
Any further referrals to DPIE – NRAR & Water can be sent by email to: 
landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Any further referrals to DPI & Crown Lands can be sent by email to: dpi.cabinet@dpi.nsw.gov.au 
& lands.ministerials@industry.nsw.gov.au respectively. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Simon Francis 
Senior Project Officer, Assessments 
Water – Strategic Relations 
31 January 2020 


